
	

MARTA	Army	to	Mobilize	Volunteers	at	Stations	
Friday,	March	31,	2017	
	
WHAT:	Helping	First	Time	MARTA	Users	Navigate	the	System	

WHO:	MARTA	Army	www.martaarmy.org	

WHEN:	Monday,	April	1,	and	Tuesday,	April	2.	

WHERE:	MARTA	Stations	

Due	to	the	flaming	collapse	of	Metro	Atlanta	road	infrastructure,	transit	ridership	is	
expected	to	surge	next	week.	The	MARTA	Army	is	mobilizing	volunteers	to	help	first	time	
MARTA	users	navigate	the	system	and	purchase	breeze	cards.	Volunteers	will	be	stationed	
at	busiest	MARTA	Stations	throughout	the	network	on	Monday	and	Tuesday	AM	and	PM	
peaks.	They	will	be	recognizable	by	their	official	MARTA	safety	vests.	

Metro	Atlanta	residents	can	volunteer	to	provide	relief	by	signing	up	on	our	website	by	
Sunday	at	2	PM.	We	will	contact	them	with	instructions.	

Sign	up	website:	http://www.martaarmy.org/relief/	

About	MARTA	Army	
The	MARTA	Army	is	a	grassroots	organization	engaging	citizens	across	the	region	to	
improve	the	MARTA	ridership	experience	in	their	own	neighborhoods.	Through	our	adopt-
a-stop	program,	more	than	400	volunteers	have	placed	laminated	signs	with	route	and	
schedule	information	at	bus	stops	throughout	the	Atlanta	Region.	We	have	also	crowd-
funded	trash	cans	at	100	bus	stops	in	East	Point,	GA.	We	are	fully	independent	from	MARTA	
and	we	have	an	excellent	working	relationship	with	the	transit	agency	that	serves	440,000	
riders	each	day.			

Find	out	more	about	the	MARTA	Army	
www.martaarmy.org	
www.twitter.com/martaarmy	
www.facebook.com/martaarmy	

Contact	information	
Simon	Berrebi	
404.663.0341	
themartaarmy@gmail.com	
	


